Children Missing Poster Campaign Specification:
In an effort to publicise and promote awareness of children who runaway and go missing from home or care, Norfolk Safeguarding Children Board would like to invite schools to consider taking part in an activity to design a series of posters and postcards. 

Audience:

There are 3 target groups for the campaign:

· Children aged 10-18 years

· Professionals working with children and their families
· Parents/Carers

Design:

Children are invited to create an image which conveys the dangers of running away. When designing poster, pupils should consider that the chosen design:

· could be reproduced in both A5 and A3 formats;

· will form the background to text which the NSCB and Children’s Services will create for each audience. 
Timescales:

Schools wishing to participate in this activity should register an interest by e-mail to Kelly Waters, Safeguarding Adviser by 30 September 2011.
All entries will need to be submitted no later than Friday 21st October 2011 to:

Kelly Waters

Safeguarding Adviser

Children's Services

Professional Development Centre

Woodside Road

Norwich

NR7 9QL

 

Tel: 01603 307729

Fax: 01603 700236
kelly.waters@norfolk.gov.uk
All entries will be considered by a panel of representatives from Norfolk County Council and other community organisations and representatives. The NSCB will provide prizes for the designers of the successful entries. Further details regarding judging and prizes will be provided in due course. 
